
 

The letters have gone out for the Amenity Effect Programme (AEP) to qualifying residents for the 
period of July – December 2020. Cheques will be ready for delivery within the next week. 

Due to all the major banks moving away from cheques, you will need to bank your cheque 
straight away. For the next round of our AEP we will be making a deposit into your bank. To 
enable this to happen we will be asking qualifying residents for banking details with a stamped 
deposit slip from your bank with your address. Recipients will also need to provide proof of ID. 

In February we released an update for our Martha 
Underground Mine. We have achieved our first gold 
production and expect steady-state in the second 
half of this year.  
Above is our Health and Safety Manager Georgie 
Hammans with a 22 kilogramme dore bar of gold 
and silver. Check out the full release at:  
https://oceanagold.com/ 

The Correnso Community Meeting is 

scheduled for Thursday 11 March 

3.30pm at the OceanaGold Education 

Centre — Cnr. Moresby Avenue & 

Savage Road, followed by the Project 

Martha  community meeting at 5.30pm. 

Contact us: Donna Fisher, Company Liaison Officer 0800 WAIHIGOLD (0800 924 444) waihigold.co.nz 
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